
  
 
 
 

Committee Secretary 
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works 
PO Box 6021 
Parliament House 
CANBERRA  ACT  2600 
 
 
 
 

RE: HMAS PENGUIN AND PITTWATER ANNEXE REDEVELOPMENT, 
MOSMAN & CLAREVILLE, NSW 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the joint Statement of Evidence for 
the above mentioned works for the Department of Defence (Defence). 

A review of the joint Statement of Evidence (the “Statement”) to the Joint 
Parliamentary Standing Committee on Public Works has been carried out for 
compliance with the Energy Efficiency in Government Operations (EEGO) policy.  

My colleagues and I have discussed the above mentioned works with Defence 
and are satisfied due to the nature and size of the office component of the 
redevelopment, compliance with the EEGO policy is not required. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 
 
Director  
Government Energy Efficiency Team  
Department of Climate Change and Energy Efficiency 
22 June 2010 
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